
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
April 24, 2020  
 
Shoreline Teams and Families: 
 
With the announcement from Governor Evers extending the Safer at Home order through May 
26th, the board wanted to provide an update to the Shoreline League. 

Our Board of Directors will be looking into alternatives for the 2020 season, A partial season, 
maybe some Fall Games , or possibly extending games through the first week of August. But we 
are keeping in mind the physical and financial health of the league, the league members and their 
families. We will keep you posted with any communication we hear. But this is what we need to 
impose starting 4/24/20. 

 

1. All games and practices will be cancelled through May 26th 
2. Shoreline Tournament is on hold and will let teams know by mid May (around the 15th). 

Hopefully by then we will know if May 26th is going to be it for the Safer from Home 
order or if it will be extended.   

 

In May, we hope the weather will cooperate so most of you can practice at home. Please stay 
healthy and safe with your families. Any questions you might have please reach out to Greg or 
Chuck at the email theshorelineleague@gmail.com . 

 

Sincerely, 

The Shoreline Board (Greg, Dave Ken and Chuck) 

 

Chuck Blankenheim  

President 

 

mailto:theshorelineleague@gmail.com

